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'h Commonwe:lth EdisonOne First fiational Plaza, Chicago, Illinoise,

\ C~J Address Reply to Post Ofhce Box 767( Chicago, Ilknois 60690

November 25, 1985

Mr. William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Of fice -of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Zion' Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2
Required Fees per 10 CFR 170
NRC Docket Nos.-50-295 and 50-304

Reference: October 15, 1985 letter from
P.C. LeBlond to H. R. Denton

Dear Mr. Denton:

The referenced letter transmitted a relief request for Zion
Nuclear Power Station's Inservice Inspection Program for the First
Ten-Year Interval. The required $150.00 fee was inadvertently left
out of this submittal. The $150.00, fee as required by 10 CFR 170,
is enclosed with this letter.

Very truly yours,

AnMJ.r

P. C. LeBlond
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Zion
J. Norris - NRR
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